
The Planning Commission meetings of 
November 23 and December 21, 2016, have 
been cancelled due to the Holidays. The 
Planning Commission meetings of December 7, 
2016 and January 4, 2017, have been cancelled 
due to lack of items. The next regularly 
scheduled meeting is Wednesday, January 18, 
2017, at 7:00 p.m.  
 
 


